RECEIVEQ-DOCKETING DIV

at &t 232N 18 PMI2: 06

PUCO

January 18, 2008

Renee Jenkins

Docketing Division

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus OH 43266-0573

Re: Case Nos. 07-1281-TP-ATA, 90-5032-TP-TRF, and 07-464-TP-COI
Dear Ms. Jenkins:

By this letter, AT&T Ohio requests to withdraw its Application filed December
21, 2007 and assigned Case No. 07-1281-TP-ATA, The Application, also filed
in Case Nos. 90-5032-TP-TRF and 07-464-TP-COI, was made to establish an
exception to the F.C.C. Tariff No. 2 for Access Services.

The F.C.C. tariff Application associated with this Application was withdrawn at
the request of the F.C.C. staff. Therefore, AT&T Chio’s Application to the
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio will not become effective at this time. Ttis
anticipated that a revised filing will be made at the F.C.C. in a very short time.
When that oceurs, AT&T Ohio will refile this Application under a new case
number and with a new effective date to coincide with the effective date of the
F.C.C. filing.

If you have any questions about this withdrawal, please feel free to contact me
at 223-8184. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

I~

Susan Drombetta
Regulatory Affairs
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